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Leighton, Adele

From: Noonan, Amanda
Sent: Friday, October 10, 2008 8:09 AM
To: Leighton, Adele; Smith, Kim
Subject: FW: Mary Cause

An e-mail in DW 08-052 from the Governor’s office.

Amanda 0. Noonan
Director, Consumer Affairs
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord NH 03301
603.271.1164 voice/603-271.3878 fax
amanda . noonan@puc . nh . gov

Original Message
From: Tollefsen, Maurya [mailto:Maurya.Tollefsen@nh.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2008 4:59 PM
To: Noonan, Amanda
Subject: Mary Calise

Hello Amanda,

Our office was contacted by Mary Calise in regard to water rate increase issues. I have
attached her eform and contact information for your review. Thank you, Amanda.

26 Ripple Rd
Ctr Barnstead, NH 03325
603-776-7815

Her eform
Governor,
As I’m sure you are aware Pittsfield Aquaduct Company, North Country Division has put a
request into the PUC for a rate increase of over 311%. When we moved into our home,
water was not dependable . No one agrees that the improvements were necessary more then
we do, however, the rate of the increase requested is less then fair & beyond what
homeowners in this area should and most like can afford to pay. We have no choice, our
lots are not large enough to accommodate wells and water is a necessity of life. On Sept.
30th I completed my 20th year of State Service. With the state deficit such a rate
increase is inconceivable. I don’t think I will get a raise next budget yet what we are
asked to pay out only continues to go up. I ask you to please contact the PUC and say no.

Best,

Maurya
Special Assistant for Citizen Services
Office of Governor John Lynch
107 North Main Street
Concord, NH 03301

P: 603.271.2121
F: 603.271.7640
maurya. tollefsen@nh.gov
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